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Allison, Rick

From: SMiller@nobleenergyinc.com
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2011 2:41 PM
To: Allison, Rick
Subject: CALVARY USX EE29-04D WELL and TANK - COGCC Form 2A (Doc 400160166 & 

400160210) Noble Energy

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hi Rick, 
 
Noble concurs with the proposed change noted below for the subject permits.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Susan Miller 
Regulatory Analyst 
Noble Energy Inc. 
1625 Broadway, Suite 2200, Denver, CO 80202 
Direct Line: 303-228-4246 
e-mail: smiller@nobleenergyinc.com 
 
 
 
 
From:        "Allison, Rick" <Rick.Allison@state.co.us> 
To:        <SMiller@nobleenergyinc.com> 
Date:        06/01/2011 02:35 PM 
Subject:        CALVARY USX EE29-04D WELL and TANK - COGCC Form 2A (Doc 400160166 & 400160210) Noble Energy 

 
 
 
Hi Susan, 
  
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A oil and gas location assessment for the CALVARY USX EE29-04D WELL and TANK locations in the 

SWNW Sec29 T7N R65W, Weld County, and requests Noble Energy’s approval of the following changes to the Form 2A for each 

location: 
  
1)      Water Resources:The location is a sensitive area due to the likelihood of shallow ground water at the location.  Therefore, 

please approve me changing the sensitive area designation from No to Yes. 
  
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Rick Allison, P.G. 
Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
303-894-2100 ext 5102 
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The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its 
attachments from your system. 
 


